
 

 

Newsletter:  02 6 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Vacancy We have a vacancy for a Play worker to work in 

the Afterschool Club on a  Wednesday from 3.15 to 

5.30pm.  Also a Mealtime Assistant to work over the lunch 

period from 12.30 to 1.30pm.  If you are interested in 

applying please obtain an application form from the school 

office and return by Wednesday 19th October. 

Well done to our year 3 and 4 children who represented 

the School on Wednesday at the tennis tournament at 

Tarka Tennis. They played exceptionally well with one of 

our teams Josh, Jack , James and Ethan coming 3rd overall. 

Admission to School September, 2017 

The primary school admissions round, opens on Tuesday 
1st  November 2016 and closes on Sunday 15th January 
2017. 

If you know of anyone who is due to start school in 
September 2017 and maybe interested in applying for a 
place at Bratton Fleming please encourage them to 
contact the school, visits are welcome. Despite increasing 
pupil numbers, Devon is still meeting 95 per cent of 
parents’ first choices for primary and secondary school 
places. 

Class Caen enjoyed their morning at Pilton today taking 
part in different netball and football activities. 

Reminder  we break up for half term on Thursday 20th 
October. 

Notices 

Vodafone Digital Parenting Magazine – Issue 5 

As part of our online safety education in school, your child will 

be given the latest issue of the Vodafone Digital Parenting 

magazine. The magazine contains many useful articles on how 

you can keep your children safe online at home as well as some 

fun educational apps and programs you can be using with your 

children at home. This month’s issue also tackles issues about 

being digital resilient. If you have any questions about any of the 

issues raised in the magazine, please see Mr Pettifer.   

Data Collection With effect from this term, the Department for 

Education have requested that we now collect additional 

ethnicity data  e.g. country of birth, nationality. Please complete 

the high lighted section on the form returned. If you decline to 

provide us with this information the school will record ‘refused 

to provide the information.’ 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Harry Stevenson, Finley Youssif, Max Mundell, 

Dayton Youssif, Olivia-Grace Blackmore, Ryan 

Potter, Ella Surman, Neala Mitchell,  Molly 

Brown and Thomas Greening. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Notices 

School dinner menu Today your child has been 

given a new School dinner menu which starts after 

half term. If your child is in Reception , year 1 or 

year 2 they are entitled to a free school meal, 

please complete the slip attached to the menu and 

return to the office. 

School photos These have been sent home today, 

if you would like to place an order please return 

with payment by Friday 4th November. 

Reminder The last payment is now due for the 

residential your child attended at St George’s 

House. 

Music assembly We would like to invite the par-

ents of Class Caen children to their music assem-

bly on Monday 17th October at 2.40pm. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 
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Bratton Fleming Sports Club 

Kids Football at the Bratton Fleming Sports Club LAST SESSION Monday 17th October from 6pm-7pm for 

children 6-11yrs. Contact Annie 07855878166  

  

Friday Klub - youth club open on Friday 4th & 18th November and 2nd & 16th December. 6pm-8pm for 

ages 9-15yrs £2 entry.  (NOTE: not open on 21st Oct as PTA Spooky Spectacular event on get your tickets 

now!) 

  

Fireworks Night - at Bratton Fleming Sports Club Saturday 5th November, Captain Coconut, children's 

entertainer 6.30pm-8.30pm everyone welcome, glow sticks, BBQ, Tuck Shop.  Families welcome to bring 

sparklers under their supervision.  Children will need to be supervised by a responsible adult at all times.  

  

SUCH & VINCENT playing at the Bratton Fleming Sports Club on Saturday 12th November 9.30pm All 

Welcome. 

LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER 
Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin located within 
Bratton Fleming Sports Club car park.  Every Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. 
Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class 

£5 per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfit-

ness@gmail.com 

  

 

 

Our P.T.A  
Spooky Spectacular 
 
Friday 21 October 2016 KS1 5pm-6pm   KS2 6.30pm-7.30pm In the school hall. £3 per child. 

Tickets will be on sale up until the last day of term, Thursday 20th October in the lower playground. 
 
Apple bopping', Disco & games, Donuts-on-a-string, fancy dress, refreshments inc hot dogs & creepy cauldron punch.  
 
All children attending are invited to enter their own pumpkin into our competition.  There will be prizes for the most 
creative KS1 & KS2 entry.   
 
All entries will be used to decorate the hall so please leave in the shelter in the bottom playground on the last day of 
term, Thursday 20th October with names and key stage on so the judge can pick the best carved pumpkin from each 
key stage. 

School Christmas Fayre  
 
This will be held on Friday 25th November 2.30pm-4.30pm, more details to follow soon. A meeting for this will be 
held on Friday 11th November 6.30pm down at the Sports Club. 

Club 59 
 
Last weeks Club 59 winner was Melissa Sloman, winning £48 with number 27 - congratulations Melissa! 
Please see Sharon if you would like to take part, its only £1 a number. 
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BABY AND TODDLER GROUP We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every 
Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story 
time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School 
on 01598 710019 
 

PRE-SCHOOL Last week we went on an autumnal walk over the millennium green. The children enjoyed 

walking through the leaves as they crunched under their feet and found an assortment of different 

shaped leaves, fir cones and acorns.  This week we were very privileged to have the opportunity to see 

and chat to Mary and Jen, 2 firefighters in Florida Keys America.  This was thanks to modern technology 

and Chris Vanstone, they showed us around their fire engine and explained to the children about the 

equipment and uniform they wear to protect themselves.  It was a wonderful experience and we are very 

grateful to Chris, Mary and Jen for giving their time to chat with us. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 
3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 
01598 710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

Pre-School breaks up on Thursday 20th for Half Term and returns on Monday 31st October. 

Bratton Fleming Village Hall Christmas Fayre on Thursday 1st December. £10 per table. If you would 

like to book a table please contact Tracey Tapp on 01598710436 for a booking form. 


